

September 5, 2023

Rick Chellman, Planning Board Chair City of Portsmouth Planning Department 1 Junkins Ave Portsmouth, NH 03801

Re: 201 Kearsarge Way Approval Extension Request

Dear Mr Chellman,

The above referenced project was originally approved by the Portsmouth Planning Board on October 27, 2022 and was granted a six-month extension by the Planning Director. Green & Company has this property under agreement to purchase, and we are requesting an additional six-month extension so we have the necessary time to meet all the conditions and proceed forward with the purchase of the property and commence construction.

Thank you for your consideration.

Green & Company

Jennifer Green

Cc: Richard P Fusegni

Cc: John Chagnon, Ambit Engineering

Cc: Joe Coronati, Jones and Beach Engineers